
 
 
January 11, 2021 
 
Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Just a quick-update to let you know that the results from our last two weeks of testing are 
negative for both Residents, Apartment Residents, Sisters and Staff. We had our first dose of the 
vaccine for covid-19 on January. 3rd. We will have our second dose on January 31st.  
 
We are hopeful that after the second dose of the vaccine we may be able to lift some restrictions 
and start to have some sort of normalcy again.  
 
Indoor visitations in designated areas on the first floor are going well and everyone is happy to 
be able to spend time with their loved ones. We continue to follow all the safety protocols from 
the Minnesota Department of Heath and the CDC guidance for the protection of our dear Elderly. 
 
We are deeply grateful for your continued support. As things change we will keep you updated. 
We wish you a New Year filled with God’s love as we remain hopeful and prayerful for more 
joyful news in this New Year.  
 
Gratefully in Christ, 
 
 
 
Sister Theresa Louisa, lsp 
Little Sisters of the Poor 
 
We could use donations of: 
 
Small Bottles of Water 
Medical Gloves size Large 
Tide Laundry Pods (HE) 
Disinfectant Wipes 
Lotion (sizes 3oz to 6oz) 
Sensodyne Toothpaste 
Body Wash 
 
 


